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2018/2019 Budget  

Thank you to the SCCS voters, who approved the budget and the other propositions on the ballot.  Your 
support is greatly appreciated!  Thank you also to those who took the time to fill out the exit survey.  The 
district appreciates the feedback.  

 
The Friends of the Planetarium thanks the voters for their support as we approach the day when we can 
again use the Planetarium and the accompanying classroom for programs.  We plan some old uses and some 
new uses for the facility with your support.  Frank Benenati, Secretary, Friends of the Planetarium. 

Congratulations! 

Class of 2018 



н 

www.southerncayuga.org 

The International Club Travels to France 
 

During the April vacation, nine members of the Southern 
Cayuga International Club and two chaperones traveled 
to France.  The trip began in Paris where the group visit-
ed the Arc de Triomphe, Champs-Elysees, Eiffel Tower, 
the Louvre, Sacre Coeur, and Notre Dame.  The club 
then traveled across France aboard a high speed train 
with a destination of Avignon.  While in the south of 
France, they explored Les Baux, Arles, Vieux Nice, Eze 
and walked along the Mediterranean.  
 

Fundraising efforts for this trip began in 2015, which 
allowed students to earn over $5,000 toward travel ex-
penses.  The club thanks the school administration and 
staff who assisted in making fundraising and travel pos-
sible, as well as community members who contributed 
toward our efforts.  As some students have already ex-
pressed interest, the next trip is tentatively scheduled for 
2021.  Fundraising will begin in Fall 2018. 
 

Club members who visited Paris and Le Midi include 
Cierra Anderson, Bridget Davis, Samantha Halverson, 
Sean Kennedy, Kelsey LaFave, Brittney Meade, Sarah 
Reynolds, Gavin Van Horn and Lily Vernon.  Chaper-
ones were Becky Davis and Pam Signor. 

Our Trip to Beaver Lake 
Our trip to Beaver Lake was very interesting.  We explored six different trails.  We observed many types of 
plants and trees.  We saw some wildlife including turtles, chipmunks, squirrels, snakes, frogs and fish.  We 
enjoyed the peacefulness of the woods and being outside learning for the day.  Submitted by Sophia Vitale, 
Reagan Binns, Kaeleigh Kessler and Jacob Turek. 


